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From: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Sent: Monday 2 November 2020 11:57

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: CorporateSupport.Unit <CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie>

Subject: Reply from DECC re Limerick City & CoCo re Foynes to Limerick Road (including Adare
Bypass)

Good morning,

Please see below a submission from Waste Policy and Resource Efficiency Division (a division of the
Department of Environment, Climate and Communications) for the Foynes to Limerick Road
development. | have attached the notice from Limerick City and County Council for reference. Please
be advised that due to Covid 19 pandemic restrictions the offices of the Department of Environment,

Climate and Communications are closed and Corporate Support Unit are unable to write to An Bord
Pleanala.

Please forward an acknowledgement of receipt to CorporateSupport.Unit@decc.gov.ie at your
earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Enda Brady,

Corporate Support Unit,

Department of Environment, Climate and Communications.
01 678 2308

From: Rosemary Gaul

Sent: 02 November 2020 09:23

To: CorporateSupport.Unit

Subject: RE: Limerick City & CoCo re Foynes to Limerick Road (including Adare Bypass)

HI Enda,

Please see below reply on behalf of the Waste Policy & Resource Efficiency division:

In respect of waste in the within documentation, we would be obliged if the local authority would
consult directly with their respective Regional Waste Management Planning Office regarding

development of the final plans.

Kind regards,

AN BORD PLEANALA
;emary Gaul, CO [] /4 NUV 2020
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